
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reading Challenge Certificates 

Thank you for encouraging your children to read this summer, it is wonderful to hear that 

so many have taken part.   Please read the following to ensure your child qualifies for the 

bounce reward on Wednesday 20th September (weather permitting).  

 

- Your child will have need to have read six books within the period of 15th July – 16th 

September and must provide evidence of this by way of a certificate or a screenshot of 

their Sora/e-reader stats screen for the same period. 

 

- Summer Reading Challenge certificates should be passed to your child’s teacher; they 

will not be accepted by the office.  If you completed the online challenge, digital 

certificates may be sent to library@swanmoreapps.com   

 

- If your child has been reading digitally, we will accept a screenshot of their profile/stats 

page so long as the statistics confirm that they have read six books.  

 

To define the time period on Sora, click on the ‘Me’ icon and select the 

custom date range button.  

 

 

 

 

 

- All certificates and evidence of having completed the challenge must be submitted by 

the end of day on 17th September.  

 

- To be fair to everyone, please be aware that notes from parents about their children’s 

reading are unable to be accepted.   
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